














March 6, 2013

Mr.George Froehlich
Portland Inspections Department

389 Congress Street
Portland, ME 04101

I, Richard P. Martin, have installed a sprinkler system at 70 Gertrude
A?ue in Portland, according to 13- standards specifications.
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Richard P. Martin

dba Martin’s Plumbing and Heating
24 Northledge Terrace

Falmouth, ME 04105
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